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Tuesday, 02 June 2020 
 

Notice of Cancellation - Year 5 Camp 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

In close consultation with the Department of Education (DOE) surrounding the current COVID-19 
Pandemic and the restrictions in place for camps/excursions, to ensure the health and safety of 
our staff and students we have no choice but to cancel the Year 5 camp scheduled to take place in 
Term 4 2020.  

Whilst following the DOE guidelines, we understand that it is an unfortunate but necessary step to 
safe guard our students, staff and greater community. At this time we will not be rescheduling a 
camp for 2020. We appreciate your understanding in this matter. 

 

If you have any questions please call the office on 6495 1266. 

 

Kind Regards 

Michelle Hulme 
Principal  

 
 


